
February 7, 2020 
 
Dear Friends 
 
We at GYTTE Hope you are doing well in this new year. We have a lot of good news to share. 
 
First, we will have the intermediate course with the Health Promotors from March 8 to 14. Rev. Marian 
Hartman will accompany the women and we are looking for three more. The dates for that small group are 
March 6 to 15. Please write to us if you want more details, thanks. 

 
In December we hosted a group of 10 women and one teenager 
from Washington, Pennsylvania, Texas and California. It was a 
wonderful group of people who enjoyed getting to know 
Methodists from other places as well as Mexicans. They built 
stone walls on Antonio’s home and they built stone structures for 
troughs for the goats and sheep. Most of the women were new, 
but it was Rosalie’s eleventh trip and it was Kathy’s eighth trip. 
The staff were so happy! 
 

In January we were blessed with a group from Virginia, many from 
Tabernacle UMC. 3 were new and 7 had worked with GYTTE from 
3 to 5 other times. Once again, old friends were happy to meet up 
again. This group also built two new troughs for the animals. And 
they began a new home for Veronica and her family who had been 
living in a makeshift house behind her mom’s home. The house 
blessing was lovely. The Palapa was scraped, spackled and painted 
and is much brighter! The group also spent time with former staff 
member Juan Lauro who is very debilitated with little use of his 
arms and legs. He enjoyed it and told some great stories! 

 
And GYTTE’s regular training activities continue. Almost every week 
we facilitate day workshop/tours of the center by groups, usually 
schools, universities or church groups. 
 
We hope to God to see you in Puebla Mexico very soon! 
 
Nan, Miguel, Clara and Cata 
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